CITY OF SAN ANTONIO OFFICE OF THE MAYOR MEMORANDUM

TO:

City Council

FROM:

Edward D. Garza, Mayor of the City of San Antonio

COPIES TO:

Lila Cockrell, Chair; Terry Brechtel, City Manager; Helen Valkavich,

City Attorney's Office

SUBJECT:

Mayor's Ad Hoc Committee on Integrity and Trust in Local

Government

DATE: January 21, 2003

The final meeting of the Mayor's Ad Hoc Committee on Integrity and Trust in Local Government will be held at 2:00 PM on January 28, 2003, in the Municipal Plaza C Room. Mayor Cockrell and I would like to invite each of you to attend this meeting and to address the committee if you would like to do so. Please let Leilah Powell on my staff know if you do plan on attending and speaking so that we can reflect this on the agenda. All meetings of the Committee are open to the public.

The Committee's report will be presented to City Council on the 30th of January during our regular meeting, although no action will be taken at that time. I look forward to working with each of you during the coming months to review, evaluate and implement the committee's recommendations.

EDWARD D. GARZA Mayor